
The Central City Public Library will be having a Read Aloud Monday 

on February 24 from 3:30-4:30 for Kindergarten through 2nd grade 

children. I’ll read stories, discuss stories with the kids, make a craft, 

& if we have time have a sing along that goes with the theme of the 

program. This program will be held in the meeting room this 

month. I hope to see you there!

–Mrs. Bankson

The Mission of Central City Public Schools is to educate, challenge, and 

prepare students with life-long skills for the world around them.
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